From:

Sent: 16 September 2020 15:59
To: planning [
Cc: Jennifer Wingate
Subject: tree application 2020/3730/T

Application for 10 Park Village West.

my garden adjoins directly the garden of 10 PVW. Many
thanks for consulting me on this application.

I have no objections to the work proposed.

Please note that the principal rooms in the houses and flats in Park Village East do not
face into the road but instead SW across to Park Village West, over the now filled-in
Regent's Canal collateral cut, so this view is very important to us.

I note that there is no work currently intended to the very large plane trees numbers
T88-T92. The plane T92 is described in the survey as 'assymetrical'. This includes a long
limb extending SE over a corner of Nash House garden and then over my garden which
has thick foliage and is making the tree unbalanced. At a future point I would be in
favour of the removal of this limb.

Hero Granger-Taylor



